
From: Alex Mateer  
Sent: Friday, 20 June 2014 8:12 AM
To: Agriculture Resources and Environment Committee
Subject: MQRA Program
 
before such sweeping changes are made wide public discussion should be allowed in a time 
frame more suitable to the length, complexity and grave implications of this new bill. 
R Kilpatrick
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